
From: Zachary Heltsley <zaheltsley@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/22/2017 4:08:34 PM
Subject: Lt. Governor Bryant's Visit to Bob Jones University

Mr. Varat,

I am the President of the Public Policy Organization at Bob Jones University. I just wanted to reach 
out regarding Mr. Bryant's request to address the Public Policy Organization.

Date/Time : I looked at our calendar, and it looks like Monday, October 23 would be best for us. I 
assume start time would be 6 or 6:30pm.

Format : We can do any format the Lt. Governor would like. He could address the crowd for 30 
minutes or so then take Q&A, he could be more conversational and have a Q&A throughout his 
address, or any other format you would like.

Media : This could also be an official campaign stop or not, depending on what you wish. If official, we 
would write a press release and get members of the media to attend and we could set up a time for 
interviews (if interested).

Crowd size : I would be inviting students, faculty, members of the community, Chairman of the 
Greenville GOP, and our Greenville delegation. I would estimate we could get between 100-125. With 
the event being on October 23, we could possibly get more as we have more time to push the event 
on our end.

I look forward to working with you as we plan this event!

Best,
Zach

Zachary A. Heltsley
Business Advocacy Intern
Greenville Chamber of Commerce
Twitter - Facebook
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